
 

SUHF's expert group on internationalization issues is organizing a seminar on Thursday, October 3, 

2019 with information and discussion about Sweden's participation in European Universities. 

Date: 3 oktober 2019 
Time: kl.13.00 – 16.00. Registration from 12.30.  
Venue: Folkets Hus, Barnhusgatan 12-14, Stockholm. Conference room 202. 
 

Agenda 

12:30 Registration 
 

13: 00 Welcome 
Eva Åkesson, chair of SUHF's expert group for internationalization and rector, 
Uppsala University 

 Introduction, presentation of how things went for Swedish applicants in the pilot 
call of European Universities 
Mette Svensson, International administrator at KTH who participated in the pilot call 
 

13:15 The European perspective 

• EU Commission: Preliminary evaluation of the pilot announcement and 
information on upcoming calls  
Tine Delva, European Commission- Directorate-General for Education, Youth, 
Sport and Culture, Policy advisor; Unit on Higher Education 

• Experience and inspiration from applicants in other European countries 
Professor Dr. Ludovic Thilly, University of Poitiers, Chairman of Coimbra 
Group's Board of Directors, coordinator of an application in the pilot call 

 

14:20 Coffee break 
 

14:40 The Swedish perspective 

• How can we act at Swedish level to support Swedish participation in 
upcoming calls? 
Anna Gudmundsson Swedish Ministry of Education 
Daniel Edquist, Swedish council for higher education, UHR 

 

15:00 Panel discussion with time for questions on the theme: 
Possible and desired information / support for upcoming calls: EU level, national 
level, university level. Who can do what in what way? 
Discussion leader: Sigbritt Karlsson, Rector of the Royal Institute of Technology, KTH 
Panel: Today's speakers and two representatives of Swedish higher education 
institutions who were active in the pilot announcement 

15:50 – 
16:00 

Summary, reflections and conclusion 
Eva Åkesson  
 

 


